
 

 

LETTER FROM THE COMMITTEE OF MT ELIZA MORNING GARDEN CLUB 

 

                                                               4th MAY 2020 

 

 

 

 

Good morning to everyone. 

 

 

 

We hope you are all keeping well and have enjoyed the time to accomplish those jobs that we have been 

putting off for ages. The weather has, until recently, been very kind to us, with lovely rains.  As a 

result,the gardens are looking lovely and well-tended. 

Books, gardening programs and all the new material on the internet have been a source of great 

enjoyment. 

 

We have “flattened the curve” and the statistics are looking much better so we can hope for a relaxing of 

rules and maybe a little more socializing. However, a large meeting such as ours, I believe will be a long 

way off.  We will just have to wait to find out what we are able to do. 

 

We were very sad to hear about the passing of Su Quested who had been a member of MEMGC since 

2005. Su always enjoyed the outings and trips and will be missed by all. Our sincere condolences to her 

family.  

 

We will still be placing the annual Neutrog order. Anne Raukawa will be coordinating this again.  

As Neutrog is very busy we will be placing the orders earlier than usual and Anne will be in touch with 

you all soon.  Payment will be by cheque with the order or you may also pay by internet banking into 

our account BSB 063 550, A/c no 10050514. 

 

The products will be delivered late August, to Anne Raukawa’s house in Baxter, from where you can 

collect it.  Anne will send more specific instructions with the order form. 

 

Keep well and we will post another message at the beginning of June. 

 

Best wishes to you all.  

 

Tanya Fisher and the committee of MEMGC. 


